December 8, 2023
Dear Neighbors,

As the WPA Board prepares for the New Year, | would like to invite you to become part of our
team. There are several committees that are recruiting new/additional members and |
encourage you to add your voice and ideas in regarding Plantation issues and planning for
future projects. Below is a list of available committee positions:

Architectural Review Committee, Communications, Compliance, Drainage,
Finance, Grounds, Roads, Water Amenities, and Welcome.

If you are interested in joining in one of these groups, please contact the WPA office by phone
or email. The chair of each committee will contact prospective members and submit their
nominations to the Board for approval. If interested, please let us know by the end of the week,
Friday December 15. We hope to complete this process by the next board meeting Tuesday
December 19.

Looking forward to working with you for a better Wedgefield.

Wishing the entire Wedgefield community a happy holiday and healthy New Year.
Sincerely,

Stan Earnhart, WPA President

WPA PHONE: 843-546-2718

WPA EMAIL: hoawedge@gmail.com



